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    I heard on the news today that today and tomorrow are the last days to 
contact the Federal Reserve for comments regarding the banks. We need to put a 
stop to high fees that are charged to customers for atm withdrawls and returned 
checks. Bank of America charges $35.00 fee even if this is a $5. charge. That 
is crazy. They are making millions of dollars on poor folks out there.  Also 
APR fees are still so high even for good paying customers holding credit cards. 
Stop this from killing our economy more. Thank You, Marianne Carreno Auburn,


